
Save	 the	 date
April 26-28, 2013

Weekend	 of	 Sisterhood
Join Kappa sisters for a weekend of fun at the 

biennial Pi Province meeting. Chapters and 
alumnae associations from all over Northern 
California, Northern Nevada, and Oregon will 

come together to learn, share, and celebrate, and 
we’ll be welcoming a new chapter at Cal Poly & 

new association of San Luis Obispo area alumnae!

At	 the	 Beautiful
Stanford University and Palo Alto, California

Hosted	 by
Stanford’s Beta Eta Deuteron & the Palo Alto and 

San Mateo Alumnae Associations

See	 you	 there!

Kappa Kappa Gamma 

Contact Nancy Westcott at nancywestcott@earthlink.net or 650-324-4225 with any questions!
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